
To all Federations, Clubs, Members                                                            Budapest, 2nd December 2011

of CMAS, Participating in

Finswimming Sport

Dear Mr. / Ms. President,

Re: Official Invitation to the VII. CMAS World Cup 2012

On behalf of the Board of the Hungarian Divers Federation and the Organizing Committee I have 

the pleasure of inviting your club to participate at the VII. CMAS World Cup at Eger – Hungary 

from the 24th to the 26th February 2012. 

In order to facilitate the work of the  Organizing Committee the set and published registration 

deadlines should be observed according to CMAS Rules.

It is hoped that you could join us in Eger, so we look forward to welcoming your respected club in 

Hungary. 

Yours truly,

Adrienn Miklós

Secretary General


